
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 24, 2022 8:53 AM 
'Sarah Turner' 

Consumer Contact 
RE:Docket#20200226-SU 

Good Morning, Sarah Turner 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/27/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00751-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200226, 
and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: Sarah Turner <sarah@turnersteen.com> 

Sent: Sunday, January 23, 2022 11:17 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

Dear Clerk of the PSC, 

I am a property tax payor for 31 years on Don Pedro Island. My name is Sarah Turner 

and my husband and I purchased our place in January of 1991. I am objecting 

to the granting of an application for a wastewater license to Environmental 

Utilities LLC. 

This application is on the docket for February 8, 2022- #20200226-SU 

I am not objecting to the sewer per se. If it is needed and is proved by taking water 
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samples around the island, I am ok with a sewer being necessary.  The problem that I  

have  is that the LLC that is applying for a license to build and operate this utility.  

 EU LLC has no experience in this area and I am worried about the financial and  

technical wherewithal.  What if the project hits a few snags?  This is highly likely.    

Shouldn’t this be contracted or bid situation? The person who applies first gets it?   

Doesn’t the county  and the PSC have a lot of responsibility here? 

  

Please vote down this request. 

  

Thank you, 

Sarah Turner 

sarah@turnersteen.com 

301 South Gulf Blvd #415 

Don Pedro Island 

Mailing address 

P.O. Box 451 

Placida, Florida 33946 

616.915.3143 




